
 
 
 

NOTICE OF GATHERING OF THE  
NEENAH PARK & RECREATION COMMISSION 

 
Arrowhead District Development Open House 

Tuesday, March 14, 2023, 5:00 – 7:00 PM 
Neenah City Hall, 211 Walnut Street 

 
 
 
The Parks & Recreation Commission is invited to an open house on the development of Arrowhead 
District. This is an opportunity for citizens to contribute and participate in the development of 
Arrowhead. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a majority of the Neenah Parks & Recreation Commission 
may be present at this meeting. Commission members may be present to gather information 
about a subject over which they have decision-making responsibility. This constitutes a meeting 
of the Parks & Recreation Commission and must be noticed as such. The Commission will not 
take any formal action at this meeting. 


